
From: Justin Hancock <jhancock@scprt.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Amy Duffyaduffy@scprt.com 
CC: Zach Pippinzpippin@gmail.com

Date: 4/15/2014 10:23:55 AM 
Subject: RE: Thank You to Our Event Partners

Hi Katherine,

Sure thing.

Zach -  my desk number is 803-734-1747. Give me a call or send me an email to let me know which images you need 
for the video and we'll go from there.

Thanks!

Justin

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, April 15, 2014 10:20 AM
To: Amy Duffy; Justin Hancock
Cc: Zach Pippin
Subject: Fwd: Thank You to Our Event Partners

Justin,
Please reach out to Zach on our team regarding logos needed for the Heritage means business video - email 
below.

I will email you the new SC Power Team. 
KV

Begin forwarded message:

From: Zach Pippin <zpippin@gmail.com>
Date: April 14, 2014 at 7:40:15 PM EDT
To: "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
Cc: "Mottel, Haley" <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>
Subject: Re: Thank You to Our Event Partners

Okay these are small JPEGs. Can you please ask them if they have any 
vector images of their logos we can use? AI or EPS would both work for 
me. Thanks.

On Fri, Apr 11, 2014 at 6:01 PM, Veldran, Katherine 
<KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

I emailed the drop box email from Alex. Please let me know it worked.
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For the first and last image on the screen for the First Gentleman
Invitational video let's do -----Thank You to Our Event Partners (picture

attached to reference for logo placements).

All 4 logos -  are attached. Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Doesn't have to be on white background -  whatever you think looks best. I 

will be around all weekend.

Thanks, Veldran


